

reCycle with GATEWAY WHEELERS

Gateway Wheelers are collecting your old clothing and mobile phones to help raise much needed funds.
Items must be of good quality and reusable condition.
Please bring along items to our Sunday rides.

Sunday Rides

Please ring to confirm your place if you

6th April	Chester-le-Street	2-4pm
27th April	Darlington	2-3.45pm
18th May	Chester-le-Street	2-4pm
25th May	Darlington	2-3.45pm
8th June	Chester-le-Street	2-4pm
22nd June	Darlington	2-3.45pm

Gateway Wheelers, Bullion Hall, South Approach, Chester-le-Street, Co Durham, DH2 2ES Tel: 0791 3905422

email: officegatewaywheelers@yahoo.co.uk website: www.gatewaywheelers.org.uk









Reg. Charity 1084149



It's time for our Easter Rides again. We will be cycling at Chester-le-Street on the 6th April and

Darlington on the 27th April. Costs are £4 for members and £5 for non-members and includes hot chocolate and an easter egg.

Places must be booked.



Fundraising

We are looking for as many people as possible to take part in Durham Big Ride this August and September and raise money for Gateway Wheelers. There is a 2, 10 and 25 mile ride on the 31st August and The Beast 50 mile ride on the 14th September. We can supply the bikes if necessary. Everyone gets a t-shirt, medal and goody bag! Please get in touch with the office if you would like to join us for this fun day.

The Future

For the past 5 years we have been funded by the Big Lottery Fund but unfortunately this has come to an end. We are working hard to secure further funding and will be running as normal for the next few months. You can help us by continuing your membership with us and supporting our fundraising activities.

Flamingo Land 2014

We are hoping to hold our trip again in October date to be announced at the AGM



AGM & Social Night



We would like to invite you to our AGM and social night on Saturday 26th April 2014



The Red Lion
Front Street
Chester-le-Street



The night starts at 7pm prompt with our AGM followed by disco, raffle and buffet.

Any donations for the raffle would be gratefully received.

We will also have our Volunteer of the Year Award so please let us know who you think deserves the award this year.

To book your place please call Sarah (0791 390 5422) or Brian (0776 449 5902) or email officegatewaywheelers@yahoo.co.uk.